
 
 
 

 
NOTICE ON CONDOLENCES MESSAGES 

 
 
The Embassy of the State of Eritrea to Japan presents its compliments to all citizens of 
Eritrea residing in Japan and the Republic of South Korea and friends of Eritrea. 
 
The Embassy of the State of Eritrea to Japan informs with deep sorrow and grief that the 
Secretary General of the Eritrean Peopleʼs Front for Democracy and Justice and one of the 
key architects of the liberation of Eritrea Mr. ALAMIN Mohammed Said has passed out 
on November 14, 2021. 
 
An online Book of Condolence is open (from November 17, 2021 to November 19, 2021) 
at the Embassyʼs email address info@eritreaembassy-japan.org. Each message of 
condolence will be conveyed to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the State of Eritrea and 
Eritrean Peopleʼs Front for Democracy. 
 
The Embassy of the State of Eritrea to Japan avails itself of this opportunity to renew to 
the all citizens of Eritrea residing in Japan, the Republic of South Korea and friends of 
Eritrea the assurance of its highest consideration. 
 
 
November 16, 2021 
 
 

- All citizens of Eritrea residing in Japan and the Republic of South Korea  
- All friends of Eritrea 
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